New Parents

'like' Please Facebook page.



Library Reading Challenge

If your child took part in the summer reading challenge this year, they will be celebrated in School Assembly (not Celebration Assembly) next Monday, 18th September. The children have already been told to bring in their certificates on this day.

For Sale

We will be selling plums on Thursday after school outside Purple class. All proceeds towards the School.

Workshops

Letters with more details will follow but please make a note of the following dates

Mon 2nd Oct—Year 2 maths Tues 3rd Oct—Reception Bear Words Weds 4th Oct—Year 1 maths Tues 10th Oct—Reception maths Weds 11th Oct—Year 2 SPAG Weds 11th Oct—Year 1 Phonics.

All workshops will take place classrooms. Letters out next week!

PTA Meeting

PTA meeting in the hall next Monday (18th September) at 9am. If you would like to help out at future events but cannot attend on Monday, please speak with Mrs Matthew. Forthcomina events include -

Halloween Disco Christmas Fayre Christmas Raffle.

New members are very welcome to joins us.

Future dates for your diary

Tuesday 26th September—Green and Turquoise to Severn Valley Wednesday 27th September - Purple, Yellow & Blue to Severn Vallev Wednesday 27th September—Fairtrade Meeting 9am staff room Wednesday 18th October —Farmers Market Friday 20th October—Break up for half term









13th September 2017

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk



Thank you to those parents who came to Parent Partnership meetings yesterday they were very well attended and feedback has been very positive. If you were unable to come on this occasion please ask your class teacher for information you may need.

The teachers are planning this term's school visits for KS1 children. Unfortunately some parents do Eco Schools Club not contribute to these visits which is not fair. Although there is a certain amount of school money allocated to trips, we do rely on parents making a contribution. We have looked at the numbers and predict that at as many as 30 parents will not make a contribution. If this is the case the trip will be cancelled as the school will not be able to make up the shortfall. Parents who would like their child to Cookery Club go on the trip but cannot afford the contribution should come and see me or write to me. If you do not wish your child to go on the trip they can stay in school and related activities will be provided.

On Friday we will have our first celebration assembly for the whole school. Please can I ask Friday 22nd Sept visitors to be seated by 2:25 for a prompt start. Also please can I ask the audience to sit quietly when the children start to come into the hall. The children are expected to come in quietly and listen to the music but if the audience is noisy it can make it rather difficult

EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Monday 18th Sept PTA meeting 9am Science Club Dance Club

Growing wise together

Tuesday 19th Sept Leao Club Forest School Club

Wednesday 20th Sept iPad Club

Thursday 21st Sept Art Club Forest School Club **Gymnastics Club**

Celebration Assembly— 2:25pm

CELEBRATION

Red— Lucy Crockett

Orange— Cody Smith

Yellow - Liam Nash

Blue— Louie Wilson

Turquoise— Lexi Dubberlev

Green— Molly Rawlings

Purple—William Brown

DOJO WINNERS

Red— Maddison Stephens

Orange— Poppy Ballard

Yellow - Leah Massam

Blue— Edward Whitmarsh

Turquoise— Poppy Stewardson

Green— George Griffiths

Purple—Finley Walters

SPORTSTAR Evie Paddock

MEALTIME MANNERS

Erin Walmsley

RAINBOW READERS

Martha Evans





15th September—Louie Wilson Staff -

15th September—Mrs Matthew

PLEASE RETURN ANY OUTSTANDING FREE SCHOOL MEALS FORMS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

Midday Supervisor Vacancy

Grade 1 (scp8; £7.90 per hour), 5 hours per week (term time only)

Hours of work—12noon-1pm Monday—Friday. Application forms available from

the front desk.

Closing Date Friday 15th September

Wednesday 20th September. Interviews

Our School safequards and promotes the welfare of all children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to do the same.

Childrens Corner

Hello Children

🖁 Are you having a good week? I hope you smiled for your 🛊 photograph on Tuesday you all looked very smart. We had School Council today which was very interesting. If you have any ideas on how we can improve our school please let your school councillor know.

🍍 I have a big apology to make to Martha in Green Class. 🖔 When I was sorting the list of Rainbow Readers I noticed 🎍 that the numbers did not add up and I got very confused. When I checked really carefully, poor Martha had been accidently missed off the list in May. She had not been chosen because she wasn't on the list. This has never happened before and I am so sorry Martha. I will celebrate Martha on Friday and she can choose a book from the box 🕯 as she has missed out on her points.

Have a lovely week.

Mrs Matthew

Class Attendance

Congratulations Turquoise class achieving the best attendance for week beginning 14th September The children have already been celebrated in school..

Second Hand Uniform

If you are able to volunteer to sell our second hand uniform. please speak with Jill or Mandy at the front desk. We would like to start the after school sale again preferably on a Wednesday.

Earrings

Can parents please remember to remove earrings on PE days or ensure they are covered by tape.